
 

Using a statistical approach in accordance with procedures established by the Kentucky Division of 
Water, Todd County Water District verified that 202 of 971 of randomly selected service lines 
installed before 1988 were not lead. Based on this information, we are 95% confident that fewer 
than 1% of the unknown service lines in our area are constructed of lead, therefore, we are going to 
classify all remaining unknown service lines as non-lead at this time.  

We will continue to document service line materials in the future during routine operations 
throughout the system. If you would like Todd County Water District to physically inspect your line 
to verify the material, please contact us at 270-265-2229.  

 (3,853) active water meters. (971 
of meters were installed before 
1988.) 

(202) Sample sites for Lead and 
Copper Survey.  

None of the sample sites contained 
lead in the service line or customer 
line.  


